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. ; ~ Executive Headteacher: Mr A. Johnson Ped
B, BA (Hons), MSc, PgCert, FCCT, NPQH

Dear Parent/Guardian of Year 11 student

3 December 2020

Summer Examinations 2021 - Announcement

You will be hearing on the news today a government announcement of their plans for the
summer examinations next year. | am hoping that later today, we will receive more detailed
guidance (beyond the headlines!). As and when | receive this, we will analyse what it means
and | will try to communicate with you and your children more fully. | would hope to be able to
do this either tomorrow or early next week.

Yours Sincerely

DA

Mr A Johnson
Headteacher



